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6 September 2022 

 

Silly Sock Day  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday, 8 September we are having a Silly Sock Day where students can wear 
their brightest or silliest socks.  

Students are asked to bring in a gold coin donation on the day.  

Funds raised will go to creating a school mural as part of the Year 5 Future Leaders 
project.  Planning for the school mural based on an environment or imagination 
theme has already started.  The Year 5 Future Leaders are excited to work with Sarah 
Rowan this Wednesday, who created last year’s Year 6 school mural.  

Your support of this student leadership initiative is very much appreciated. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Ewen Neild 
Principal 
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